
The FCEMHS office in conjunction with the Franklin County ARES organization is hosting a Technician 
Class Wednesday evenings starting 5 June 2024 at 6pm. The classes will run for about 8 weeks each 
Weds. 6-9pm at the FCEMHS office at 5300 Strawberry Farms Blvd. Columbus. There will be a free 
testing session on the Saturday following the last class. Please share this information with anyone that is 
interested in getting their amateur radio license.  
 
Please sign up at this link and send me an e-mail so I have your contact information.  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E4EA9A62FA0FB6-49439085-fcctechnician#/ 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Mike Myers 
Radio Tech 
Mike.Myers@franklincountyohio.gov 
614-204-7424 cell 
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